
Year 12/Year 13: Remote Learning instructions for Wednesday 1st February  
 
 
Dear Parents and Students in Year 12 and Year 13, 
 
Due to the strike action planned for Wednesday, 1st February, most students will be 
studying at home.  
 
 
Please read the guidance below for work to be completed during the Strike Day at 
home.  
 
As 6th form students, you will have a lot of work to consolidate, so you spend the 
day consolidating the work in your various subjects. 
 
For some students studying BTEC subjects, you will have BTEC assignments which 
you should work on to take your grades to a higher level. A-level students should 
also access practice papers from the websites below to practise answering 
examination questions in each of your subjects.  
 
https://www.savemyexams.co.uk/a-level/ 
 
https://www.physicsandmathstutor.com/ 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dr O’Brien-Coker 
 
 
Deputy Head teacher 
Achievement, Standards and Quality of Education. 
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